
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL BAND AND ORCHESTRA IRELAND 

 TRIP PRESENTATION 
 
DATE: May 15, 2012          

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Permian High School Band and Orchestra students and directors will report on their 

recent trip to Ireland.   
 
 

 
 ******************** 
 

 
No specific action required. 
 

 
 ******************** 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Hector Mendez      Shawn Bell 
Superintendent of Schools     Executive Director for   
        Instructional Support Services  
 
 


